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Your doctoral program in Computational Mathematics

Alfonso Castro <castro@g.hmc.edu>
Wed 1/24/2024 10:12 PM
To:​Stephen Tate <srtate@uncg.edu>​

Dr. Franklin D. Gilliam, Jr.
Chancellor UNCG

Dear Dr. Guilliam, 
Over the last twenty years your Department of Mathematics has become a highly recognized institution at the
national and international levels. The doctoral program in Computational Mathematics stands out in this great
enterprise. Because teaching and research in mathematics go hand in hand, debilitating the graduate program
will be deleterious to the mathematical education of your entire student body. Dismantling this doctoral
program is counterproductive. 
Sincerely, 
Alfonso Castro
McAlisto Professor of Mathematics at Harvey Mudd College
Fellow of the American Mathematical Society
Member of the Colombian Academy of Sciences


